English

We are continuing to write Tales
Toolkit stories. We will be writing our
stories and trying to include full
stops, capital letters, adjectives and
onomatopoeia.

Maths
This week in Maths we are continuing
to look at addition and solving number
sentences. We will use practical objects
and what we have learnt so far about
the composition of numbers to 10.

We will be focusing on gymnastics
on Fridays with Premier Sport.
Please ensure your child has a full,
named PE kit including joggers.

Poetry

We will be continuing to explore our
emotions through a range of poems.
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Science

In Science we will be continuing to
look at materials and their
properties.

Phonics
We are continuing to look at
alternative spellings for sounds.
Please look out for our new learning,
and the rules that accompany them,
on our phonics newsletter that comes
home every Friday.

Music

This week in music we are continuing
to move to the pulse and rhythm. We
will be doing this through practising
our Nativity songs and dances.

This week we are going to be
making our winter moving picture
along with a range of Christmas
crafts.




